MARK J. HAUSER, D.D.S.
DIPLOMATE, AMERICAN BOARD OF ENDODONTICS

Root Canal Therapy with the Techrology of Microscopes and Digital X-rays

February 27, 2009

North Carolina Licensing Board for General Contractors
P.O. Box 17187
Raleigh, North Carolina, 27619

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Trulane
To Whom it iviay Concern:

| am writing this letter of recommendation in support of Trulane's North Carolina
Contractor license application. | have been involved with Trulane over the past 5
years. They have constructed a building and an office up fit for my company. |
have found Trulane to be highly competent in every aspect of construction. The
company, from the owners and their employees has a strong moral character
that is shown in their work ethic and attention to details.

Trulane's experience is also one of their assets. | would be very comfortable
relaying information or a set of plans of what | wanted to be done and have no
doubt that the project would be completed without delay. In fact this has been
my experience with the projects we have worked on. They get the project
completed without someone looking over their shoulder making sure they are
doing their job.

Trulane has my highest personal and professional recommendation.
Sincerely,

AP

Mark J. Hauser, D.D.S.
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